
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SATURDAY, AUGUST 8, 2020 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 THIS WEEKEND I HAVE A GOAL OF SHARING MORE LETTERS FROM THE SPRING LETTER 

MONTH MAILBAG IN ANTICIPATION OF OUR BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH THAT IS JUST 

OVER 3 WEEKS AWAY.  

WE HEAR ALL KINDS OF THINGS FROM LISTENERS. CONSIDER THIS ONE: 

DEAR MIKE. LET ME MAKE ONE THING PERFECTLY CLEAR. WE ARE CHEESEHEADS AND WE 

LIKE IT HERE! WE LIKE YOUR BROADCASTING. WE LIKE YOUR MUSIC. BY THE WAY, MY 

FAVORITE VERSE IS PROVERBS 3:5-6 AND MY FAVORITE HYMN IS “GOD’S WORD IS OUR GREAT 

HERITAGE”. GOD’S BLESSING TO YOU ALL. 

I’M NOT SURE WHAT MIGHT HAVE PROMPTED THOSE COMMENTS. I HOPE TO HEAR FROM 

YOU DURING OUR UPCOMING BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH IN SEPTEMBER. 

FOR THOSE CONTEMPLATING THE PURCHASE OF ONE OF OUR WRVM COVID19 

FACEMASKS, WE HAVE HAD TO MAKE A SLIGHT PRICE ADJUSTMENT IN ORDER TO COVER 

OUR COSTS. THE NEW PRICE IS $7 FOR ONE MASK; $6 PER MASK FOR ORDERS OF 2 OR 

MORE. THE MAILING PRICE IS THE SAME FOR ONE MASK AS IT IS FOR 5 MASKS (JUST 

UNDER $4). SO IF YOU HAVE GONE TO OUR WEBSITE AND SAW THE DIFFERENT PRICING 

THAT IS WHY.  

I HOPE YOU HAVE ENJOYED LISTENING TODAY. OUR BROADCASTS ARE MADE POSSIBLE 

BY THE FAITHFUL, GENEROUS GIFTS OF LISTENERS LIKE YOU.  

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


